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National Severe Weather Warning Service

Chief Forecasters Assessment
Fresh snowfall is likely to be confined to 
levels above about 200m, though all 
levels are prone to icy stretches.

There should be some easing of the 
situation as we go further into Tuesday, 
but a tricky, wintry start in some places 
again.

The Met Office have issued a Yellow Alert of Ice

Valid from 00:00 on Tue, 06th Dec 2011 until 11:00 on Tue, 06th Dec 2011

Wintry showers will tend to ease, although with a few more centimetres of snow still 
possible over high ground as we move into Tuesday morning. Additionally, icy stretches are 
likely to develop on untreated surfaces where wintry showers have fallen.

The public should be aware of potential disruption to transport networks.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/weather/uk/uk_forecast_warnings.html
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For the following areas

• East Midlands

   • Derbyshire

• North East England

   • Durham

   • Northumberland

• North West England

   • Blackburn with Darwen

   • Cheshire West and Chester

   • Cumbria

   • Greater Manchester

   • Lancashire

• West Midlands

   • Staffordshire

   • Stoke-on-Trent

• Yorkshire & Humber

   • North Yorkshire

   • South Yorkshire

   • West Yorkshire


